
Loders Parish Council – Public Views/Support for a 20 mph Speed Limit 

Several residents have approached the parish council and requested the introduction of a 20mph limit in place of the current speed restrictions. In 
order to gain Dorset Council support for such a change it is vital that the PC is able to demonstrate that there is significant public support. Please 
share your opinions with us and deliver completed forms to Brock Cottage, Yondover DT6 4NW or in one of the collection boxes available at St 
Mary Magdalene Church, Loders School or The Village Hall to arrive no later than Sunday 6th April 2025 

Name Address Email (Optional) Signature Roads for 20mph (delete the options 
which do not apply) 

    .None – keep existing speed limits 
.Reduce existing 30mph limited 
roads  to 20mph 
.Other (please explain)…………… 

    .None – keep existing speed limits 
.Reduce existing 30mph limited roads 
to 20mph 
.Other (please explain)………….. 

    .None – keep existing speed limits 
.Reduce existing 30mph limited roads 
to 20mph 
.Other (please explain)………….. 

Please use this space or overleaf to make any other comments you may have about 20mph restrictions in Loders Parish 
 
 
 
 
Alternatively, respondents may submit an online survey form available at: -  https://forms.office.com/r/JdLgReF7mZ 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/JdLgReF7mZ

